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Dear Bidders, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. We want to express our appreciation for your participation in 

the bidding process for the installation of wireless surveillance systems in the parks of Central 

Falls. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the purchasing board convened on April 18th to review all 

submitted bids. After careful consideration of factors such as cost, quality, and capability, we 

have awarded the bid to ATG Group Inc., as they were the lowest bidder offering a competitive 

solution. 

 

Here is a summary of all submitted bids: 

 

Company   Number of Parks  Total Bid Amount 

Security Solutions   6    $298,967.08 

Signet     8    $266,540.00 

Connectivity Point   8    $203,703.37 

Lan-tel Communications  8    $172,230.00 

ATg Group Inc.   13    $177,811.00 

 

We would like to thank all participating companies for their efforts and the quality of their 

proposals. Your dedication to providing innovative solutions for our community's safety and 

security is commendable. 

 

If you have any questions or require further information regarding the bid award process, please 

do not hesitate to contact us. We value your continued interest and participation in our 

procurement initiatives. 

 

Thank you once again for your commitment to enhancing the well-being of Central Falls 

residents. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Central Falls Purchasing Board 

 

 

 

 

 


